
July 9, 2009 

Tom Meyer 
42 W 855 Main St. Rd. 
Elbum, IL 601 l9 

Dear Tom: 

CARY 5ARlCm mE551RNlC 

CCNGREGRTlCN 

P.O. Box 1210, Cathedral City, CA 92235 
Meeting at: 32500 Cathedral Canyon, Cathechal City 

(760) 775-0181

We cannot thank you enough for sharing the words of life to the congregation last Saturday. 
We can truly see what a beautifully gift our L -rd bas given you in reciting His word fron1 
memory. 1 received many compliments from many in the congregation about how they were 
moved and touched. 

1 met with a new Jewish believer today and her con1ment was, "Has this man ever decided to 
recite the whole Bible on tape? l just loved bis voice, and for the first time I was very 
inspired at the hearing of G-d's Word." 

Tom, I am thankful the L-rd bas put you in my life not only with the campaigns with Jews for 
Jesus, but what you did last Saturday truly reflects a heart that is in tune with the Holy Spirit. 
I commend you in sharing this gift with others. 

I look forward to when we can host you again! 

Blessings in Messiah, 

Stephen J. Babkow 
Messianic Rabbi 


